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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES 

BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 2nd OCTOBER 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 9th OCTOBER 2023 

 
 

Question 

 
“With reference to Page 88 of the Proposed Government Plan 2024-2027, will the Minister provide further 

detail on the changes that will be needed to pay for health costs in a sustainable way; and will she advise 

what options for funding, if any, will be considered in 2024 to reform Health Care services for the Island?” 
 

 

 
Answer 

 

 

The work to prepare options for the future funding of health and care services is continuing.  Ministers 

have not considered any options at this stage as it has been essential to build the evidence base in the first 

instance, including whole system health accounts and expenditure forecasts.  As the Proposed 

Government Plan 2024-2027 sets out, Ministers intend to bring options for reform to the Assembly in 

2024.  These options will be shared with Health and Social Security Scrutiny Panel in the first instance. 

https://www.gov.je/SiteCollectionDocuments/Government%20and%20administration/Government%20Plan%202024%20to%202027.pdf

